Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Turner, Joseph [JTurner@BrwnCald.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 1:44 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Case RO3076, 6175 SOUTHFRONT RD

That would be greatly appreciated — thank you for your response.

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 1:42 PM

To: Turner, Joseph

Subject: RE: Case RO3076, 6175 SOUTHFRONT RD

Since the submittal is short and focused, | should be able to deal with it quickly so | should get to it sooner.

From: Turner, Joseph [mailto:JTurner@BrwnCald.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 11:40 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Case RO3076, 6175 SOUTHFRONT RD

Thanks for getting back to me. Since it is a soil gas survey —was hoping we could start before the rainy season.

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 11:27 AM

To: Turner, Joseph

Subject: RE: Case RO3076, 6175 SOUTHFRONT RD

The case will be reviewed in the order that the submittal was received. The current backlog to RO3076 is about three to
four weeks.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Turner, Joseph [mailto:JTurner@BrwnCald.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 5:01 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Case RO3076, 6175 SOUTHFRONT RD

Mr.Wickham — | was checking on status of review of response to comments for work plan regarding work at subject site.

Joseph Turner PG, CHG
Chief Hydrogeologist

Direct Line - (916) 853-5334
Mobile - (916) 612-9851



